
TO:     The Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 

FROM:  Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council  

SUBJECT: Lindberg driveway, 74 Elmwood Road, South Salem, NY 10590 

DATE:  June 7, 2023 

 

The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) has reviewed the materials submitted by the 

applicant for paving an existing driveway. 

The driveway is in the wetland buffer.  With the conversion of the driveway from pervious to 

impervious, there may be a need for stormwater management. 


